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President’s Briefing: 
 

 
Downwind for KCOD runway 04! 

 

This has been a busy week for Cebe Sue 

and me, Lots of stuff to catch up on 

around the property, etc., so I’m running 

out of time to add much content to the 

newsletter. We haven’t had any 

significant events/fly-in or airshow 

activity. We have had a nice series of 

monthly chapter meetings now that the 

virus scare has subsided and people aren’t 

as intimidated and fearful. That’s been 

nice! We’ve enjoyed lasagna several 

times and even put together a chicken pot 

pie meal…of course a salad in each 

case… and all this was well received. 

We’ve also had participation at our  

meetings by Heidi Rasmussen and Harold 

Musser and the airport engineering staff, 

who have kindly kept us updated on 

several interesting developments and 

upgrades at the Cody airport. It’s been 

great having them attend and getting to 

know them better. Chuck Walker has also 

kept us updated and represents our 

chapter at the YRA board meetings. So 

this has actually been a good 

informational year and generally positive 

developments have taken place…at our 

chapter and at YRA. 

 

I have been trying to put together a Fly-

Out to Red Lodge and that’s taken a little 

time. It looks like that will happen 

tomorrow, Saturday June 5th … the 

weather looks good for an 0800 arrival at 

KRED…and then we get a little exercise 

as we walk into town to eat. Several of 

our pilots have indicated interest, so I’m 

hoping for some company for Cebe Sue 

and me. 

 

It looks like some other events are taking 

place this summer around our area, so we 

should have future opportunity to do some 

Fly-Out or Fly-In type activity. 

 

If anybody wants to propose a Fly-Out 

activity or maybe attend a local Fly-In 

send a few emails or make a few phone 

calls and put something together. 

 

 

Vice Presidents Korner: 
 

Karl sent me an email with his input for 

this month’s newsletter and meeting and, 

unfortunately, I have managed to delete it 

and can’t find it. So, if you’ll read Cebe 

Sue’s “Secretaries Report” from the May 

board meeting you will have an idea what 

the program will be.  
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Karl has put together several interesting 

video offerings this past year, so come 

and see what will be offered. 

 

Karl will be grilling burgers and brats 

this month and Cebe is assembling some 

delicious baked beans for our meal, so 

plan on attending and enjoying some good 

cooking and a good time together!  

 

Next time I’ll try not to delete Karl’s 

newsletter input. 

 

Secretaries Report: 

 
May 25, 2021 

 

Fred opened the meeting with all present 

except John L.  Cebe read the minutes and 

they were approved as read.  Vicky gave 

the treasurer’s report with $10,673.82 in 

checking and the Leroux still at $10,000. 

The cash received from our scholarship 

jar to date is $85.  Keep giving your extra 

to a good cause!  The report was accepted 

as read. 

The April club meeting had 20 members 

and 2 YRA Board guests – Heidi and 

Harold. A short meeting ensued having a 

motion made by Mike Martin to raise the 

yearly dues to $20 beginning in January 

2022.  John B seconded it and it passed 

unanimously.  Braeden was introduced as 

our new Hawk scholarship recipient and 

news of the Choice Air Fare on August 7 

was announced. Heidi gave a short update 

from the airport board concerning new 

fencing, the car wash and airport lease 

agreement update.  Following this the 

video on the A-10 was viewed. 

Old Business – Work is progressing on 

contacting some of our former scholarship 

recipients for updates on their flying in  

order to make a bulletin board 

presentation. Hopefully soon we can post 

a few.  Choice Airfare is on August 7.  

We plan to meet at 7:00 for breakfast and 

serve until we run out.  Price will be $8.  

We will do Young Eagle flights but need 

volunteer pilots to fly!  No new 

scholarship applicants at this time. 

New Business – Chuck reported on YRA 

board meeting.  The lighting system has 

been pushed ahead to spring and summer 

2022.  Then the Rexburg airshow on 

Father’s Day weekend was discussed as a 

possible club fly out.  Finally the June 

club meeting menu was decided with 

hamburgers and brats and baked beans 

that the club will provide.  The video will 

be an interesting one about airplanes that 

have no examples left in the world!  Also 

we will present the EAA Youth Protection 

questionnaire to understand what you 

must do to take up Young Eagles. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cebe Sue Breisch 
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From Your Editor: 

 

 
 

Picture taken by Bev Shaw at Oshkosh 

EAA Fly-In 2019…excellent composition 

Bev! I think it’s a keeper! A great 

Memorial Day Tribute! 

 

Here’s a little quiz or challenge, shall we 

say, to your historical aviation knowledge, 

specifically can you identify the type 

aircraft these cockpits represent? 

 

 
Hint: an early USAF jet fighter. 

 

 
Hint: WWII medium bomber. 

 
Hint: WWII German fighter bomber. 
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Hint: WWII USAAC fighter. 

 

 

Project Reports: 
 

Nothing new this month…maybe next 

month. 

 

 “Sunday Morning Breakfast”  
 

Breakfast at 7:00 AM Sunday Morning– 

bring your appetite and a few tall 

tales…or tails! 

 

That pretty much wraps-up this 

month’s news. 

************************** 
I’ll be seeing you around the airfield, just 

remember: 

 Keep the shiny side up,  

 

A Final Reminder: 

The June 8th Meeting 

will take place at the 

EAA Hangar – start 

time is 6:00 PM – the 

club will be providing 

Grilled Hamburgers, 

Brats and Baked 

Beans!  

 

This is a new meal 

option for the 

summer season – So, 

come to the meeting 

and enjoy Karl 

Lampe’s Skillfully 

Grilled Hamburgers 

and Brats and  Cebe 

Sue’s Homemade 

Baked Beans! 
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Also, at no additional 

cost, some excellent 

fellowship and maybe 

a few tall tails! Plus 

Karl’s video 

selection! 

 

 
All the best, 

Fred 

 

 
Looks like the sun is setting 

on this month’s newsletter. 

Fly Safe! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

(If anybody has some news or 

would like to make a contribution to 

the newsletter, submit or write an 

article, send pictures, etc., please 

send me your material and I’ll work 

it in. Please use Microsoft Word 

and I will reformat as needed to 

utilize the material.) 


